
COVID 19 
INFORMATION 

 
 

Welcome to Burgage Road Play Area. We hope you 
enjoy your visit. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation with the following: 
 

 Please follow social distancing guidelines at all times. 
 

 Only one accompanying adult per household inside the 
play area. 

 
 To ensure everyone gets a turn safely, please limit time 

in the play area to 30 minutes at busy times. 
 

 If the play area feels too crowded, it is too crowded. 
Please form a queue or come back later. 

 
 Clean hands before and after use. 

 
 Do not consume food or drink. 

 
 Dispose of all litter in bins provided. If bins are full, take 

your litter home. 
 

If you have any concerns about the safe use of this play 
area, please contact - stogurseypcclerk@gmail.com 

 


